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Dear Martin

Recently ; had a meeting with Mark Thres and David Ryan from
Southend ll?rary regarding the Video Access Library. Things are
not develmplpg as well as they might, with little increase in
usz on tﬁe first year. St1ll, both Mark and David are confident
an enthusiastic and I am hopeful that t h ' ' ]

a0 : e sltuation will

? suggested a number of ideas for promoting the facility,
including a .trgvelllng exhibition and a survey of users and non-
users. They indicated that they expected a small budget for the
§?;chase G%hnﬂn—Arts Council material for inclusion in the access
rary. €y are determined to broaden th } ]
B oY o e collection, which

iier;z ii:ﬁ formal meeting W%th representatives of Southend
T iﬁéica£ dYGu, myself and Elizabeth MacGregor were present,
A ht coﬁtriz A Q numbe? of ways that you thought Eastern Arts
ESfahliqhin u ?. ,TWG 1n pgrtlcular that I recall were the
7 i iibrg ?‘ a centre for media education as part of the
Ao rﬂPY S act1v1t1e§ and the other the creation of a
A : epository Gf lnﬁependent work supported by Eastern

' Was wondering if plans are progressing, or have

unforeseen di ' :
1fficulties occurred? :

. _ _ - >curred:* I would appreciate a

discussion with you. i3

I .
look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best wishes

Will Bel]
Film Education Services Officer




